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Beginning with September 2011-2012 school year, our district has conscientiously implemented the 

requirements found in the Anti-Bullying Bill of Rights Act by: 

Developing district HIB policies and procedures, appointing an anti-bullying specialist and coordinator, 

establishing a School Safety Team, conducting annual staff trainings, providing intensive anti-bullying 

programs for all students, observing the Week of Respect, conducting a district-wide school climate 

survey, creating anti-bullying art/slogans and observing of “Stomp Out Bullying Day”.    

During the first two years of implementation of the Anti-Bullying Bill of Rights Act, our school district has 

made progress in addressing and improving harassment, intimidation, and bullying and the school 

climate and culture by  adhering to the district’s HIB policy and promoting our vision for a positive 

school climate through on-going programming, discussion, and action. 

While completing the Self-Assessment, we learned that our school district has demonstrated strengths 

in adhering to the HIB policy, conducting investigations and remediating situations, whether deemed a 

HIB incident or a conflict.  The school district has also engaged our students in meaningful anti-bullying 

programming, all of which maintains our positive school climate, a fact supported by the surveys 

administered to the entire school community; staff, students, and parents. 

The Self-Assessment helped our school identify the continued importance of training all staff and school 

community stakeholders.  During the upcoming year, our school will continue to give attention to our 

students; assuring their feelings of safety and school connectedness. 

 

  

 


